
Our Lady Star of the Sea School

MIDDLE SCHOOL
FRUIT OF THE SPIRIT LUNCHEON

Tuesday, November 26, 2019

On Tuesday, Nov. 26, our middle schoolers will celebrate Thanksgiving 
together with a shared luncheon in their classrooms. We ask that each 

student bring in a dish to share that reflects the fruits of the season; such as 
fruit salad, apple pie, corn casserole, pumpkin muffins, etc.

WHAT TO BRING – BY LAST NAME:
A-E: Appetizers
F-M: Main Dishes
N-Z: Desserts

Please bring in your dish on Tuesday morning, with any heating instructions 
(we cannot cook dishes). Please plan to bring enough servings for the 

number of children in your child’s class .
(11 in 6th grade / 4 in 7th Grade / 12 in 8th Grade)

As the Thanksgiving holiday approaches, we reflect on the Fruits of the Holy 
Spirit and give thanks for fruits of the harvest and seasons. 


